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The Honorable Felix P. Camacho 
Governor of Guam 
P.O. Box 2950 
Hagatna, Guam 96932 

Honorable, Judith T. Won Pat, Ed. D. 
Thirtieth Guam Legislature 
253 West O'Brien Dr. 
Hagiltna, Guahan 96910 

Dear Governor and Speaker Won Pat, 

October 7, 2009 

Subject: Guam Department of Education Quarterly Financial Reports "Every Child is 
Entitled to an Adequate Education Fund" 

In accordance with Public Law 28-68, Chapter II, Part I, Section 13, I am providing this report for the 
first (4th) quarter of fiscal year 2009 there were no donations and expenditures of the above 
mentioned fund. The following schedule is provided for your review: 

1. Every Child is Entitled to an Adequate Education Fund Report 

Additionally, all funds received were fully spent in Fiscal Year 2007. 

Should you have any questions, or concerns, please contact me or Ricardo M. Ang Acting Comptroller 
at 300-1575. 

CJ~h~w~ 
~~SA BRETANIA UNDERWOOD, Ph.D. 

Attachment(s) 

cc: Chairman, Committee on Finance, Taxation and Commerce 
Office of the Public Auditors 
Chairman, GEPB and Members 
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